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It is with deep gratitude, love and appreciation that we say goodbye to our esteemed newsletter editor, 
Ms. Katherine Cromwell, who will be moving on from her editorial position with WFWP USA due to her 
full-time job situation. 
 
Ms. Cromwell invested herself wholeheartedly in making this Logic of Love newsletter into a tool of 
communication, inspiration, education, and documentation of what goes on in our WFWP USA chapters 
in the field. 
 
We most of all remember her heart which she expressed at our last leadership retreat in Florida, when she 
passionately said: “I love doing the newsletter. Do you know why I love it so much? I want to honor 
YOU! …. What you do is monumental.” 
 
Ms. Cromwell infused her love and prayers in each article to make sure it truly represented the author’s 
content and intention. 
 
We wish Katherine all the best, and will make sure that the next editor (and we are still searching) will 
inherit from her, and bring a unique perspective to take the Logic of Love News to the next level. 
 
Once again, thank you, Katherine! We love you and will miss you! 
 

 


